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To	whom	it	may	concern.	Just	submitting	that	seeing	you	are	holding	an	inquiry	
that	I	as	a	voter	and	a	consumer	fully	support	rooftop	solar	and	renewables	
where	the	feed-in	tarrif	should	represent	the	true	value	os	solar	and	we	need	a	
legislated	minimum	feed-in	tariff	that	is	fair.	It	is	time	for	politicians	to	stand	up	
for	consumers	and	not	vested	power	interests.	
Regards	
Michael	Kerr




